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TIME: 
PLACE: 
PRESENT: 

7:30 P.M. 

Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 

March 19, 2001 

Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 
Mayor Sally Beals 
Deputy-Mayor James Singer 
Councilmembers: Susan Lienesch 

C. Mark Kingseed 
Roger Krass 
Douglas Cline 
Paul Gresham 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
Assistant to the Clerk of Council Debra James 
City Manager Gregory Hom 
City Planner Steve Feverston 
City Engineer Norbert Hoffinan 
Interim Public Works Director 
Assistant to the City Manager Jesse Lightle 

Mr. Hom reported the following: 
The bid opening for The Golf Club at Yankee Trace expansion has been set for April 10, 

2001 at 1 :00 P.M. 
The construction of the new Centerville Police Department facility is progressing. The 

second floor slabs should be put in place on Tuesday, March 20, 2001. 
The annual street resurfacing program for the City of Centerville will soon be out to bid 

with bid opening scheduled for April 11, 2001. 
United Health Care will be relocating from the City of Centerville in June or July of the 

current year. 

Mr. Hom introduced Jenny Anderson, Tournament Director for the BUY.COM Dayton 
Open who was present along with Head Golf Professional Patrick Bayley and Assistant 
Tournament Director Sherry Hanna. 

Discussion followed relative to the potential demolition or landmark designation of the 
house located at 230 West Franklin Street. Mr. Feverston explained the fact that the Planning 
Commission and the Board of Architectural Review both recommended that the house not be 
designated as a landmark. 
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